
Mrs Ashton says...

 On Thursday 10th October, we will be supporting World

Mental Health Day at school raising awareness for

young minds. We are asking chldren to wear YELLOW or a

colour that makes them feel happy. 

On Monday 7th October at 8.30am, we are welcoming our

EYFS parents to ‘Breakfast with a Book’ where parents

can come and share stories with their children. 
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Attendance
Champions!

Year 4
98.3%

Our attendance target is
96%.

#everydaycounts

#bean#beaneco-warrioreco-warrior!!

Well done to our Eco-Council

who organised ‘The uniform

bank’ last week. Uniform will

always be available at the

entrance of school. Please

help yourselves and if you

have uniform that is spare

and in good condition, please

donate!



Check out the School Spider App or
www.westwoodacademy.org for school updates

and class blogs!

Stars of the week!

. 

After school clubs are filling up,please
speak to your child’s teacher if you

would like them to attend a club.


